
Regular workshop Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Brockport was held at the 
Sweden Senior Center, State Street, Brockport, New York, Wednesday, April 26, 2006 at 7:00pm. 
 
PRESENT: Mayor Wexler, Vice Mayor Maziarz, Trustees Castaneda, Nayman & Wagenhauser, Village 
Manager Coyle 
 
EXCUSED:   
 
ALSO PRESENT: Numerous members of the General Public 
 
 
The following motion(s) were made: 
 
 
There was discussion on the Village-owned parcel on South Avenue.   
 
 
 

 Trustee Wagenhauser moved, Trustee Maziarz seconded, unanimously approved to suspend the 
surplus designation for the Village-owned parcel located at 52 South Avenue and to keep the 
property as is, in its current state of open green space.  

 
 

__________________________ 
Ian Coyle, Village Manager 
 


